
 

 

Member Bio 

Iowa | Robert Kruse, MD, MPH 
State Medical Director 
Iowa Department of Health and Human Services 

 
Dr. Kruse joined Iowa’s Health and Human Services (HHS) as the State Medical 
Director in October of 2022. 

Prior to joining HHS, Dr. Kruse served as the Medical Director of Occupational 
Health at MercyOne in Des Moines. Dr. Kruse is board certified in Family Medicine 
and completed his residency training program at Rutgers University. He has a 
Master of Public Health with a concentration in Environmental and Occupational 
Health and is a Fellow of the American Academy of Family Physicians. He has held 
a teaching appointment as Assistant Professor at Rutgers University’s Robert 
Wood Johnson Medical School in the Department of Family Medicine and 
Community Health in Central New Jersey. 


